
Federal over-reach on the second amendment must be countered in order to have a free and 

prosperous country. This federal government has unconstitutionally targeted conservatives in this 

country - going so far as labeling parents who don't want their kids to see porn in their libraries, 

domestic terrorists. This federal government is out of control and this legislation is a great way to start 

reigning it in. 

We have only a few years left before China invades America because democrats are undercover CCP 

agents who are treasonously trying to disarm this country before that happens.  

The SAPA law will ensure Ohio doesn’t waste resources nor violate its citizen’s precious constitutional 

rights.  

Please pass this – in addition to securing a future law against Red Flag Gun Laws which are also 

unconstitutional and being pushed by RINOs like state senator Matt Dolan (Ohio’s Mitt Romney). 

 


